
Tyne and Wear County Netball Association 
General Meeting - 2018 
 

The TWCNA General Meeting will be held at Blue Flames Sporting Club on Thursday 4th 

January 2018, starting at 7pm. 
 

Clubs are requested to send either their Club Secretary, Coach or 

Affiliations Officer, or all three, to the meeting as a number of important 

issues are going to be discussed in addition to confirmation of Spring 

League Entries.  It is important that this information is relayed back to all 

members of your club.   
 

The Agenda for the meeting will include the following: 

 

1.  Affiliations: 

a. Timing of affiliation to England Netball,  

b. Additional Players/2nd Affiliation new process for season 2018-19 

c. Nomination process changes for season 2018-19 

 

2. Officiating – proposal to introduce a requirement for each club/team to have an active 

umpire to enter the County League 

 

3. Outline of the proposal to split the existing County League into two separate 

competitions 

 

4. Safeguarding 

 

All clubs wishing to enter teams in the county Spring League are required to send two club 

representatives to the meeting, however as a number of important issues are being outlined 

and discussed clubs are able to send as many representatives as they wish.  It is 

recommended that any club members who deal with affiliations or umpires should definitely 

attend. 

 

Entry Forms will be sent electronically to Club Secretaries and published on the website.  

The league fee of £190 per team, must be paid on the night.  Teams requiring Invoices 

should contact the Competition Officer in advance of the meeting to request these.  Cheques 

should be made payable to TWCNA.  Clubs who wish to pay electronically will be given a 

reference on the night of the meeting and should pay their fee within 2 weeks of the 

meeting.   

 

Any queries can be directed to the Competitions Officer(s) via email:  

competition@tyneandwearnetball.net 


